
                New Lenox School District 122 

    102 South Cedar Road, New Lenox, Illinois 60451  

           Phone 815-485-2169      Fax 815-485-2236 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT  
October 24, 2022 

Dear NLSD Families, 

 

Happy Fall!  Our staff and students have had a blast participating in all of the fall fun across the District!  

If your family is looking for some fall fun, visit the NLSD 122 scarecrow display at the Scarecrow Stroll at 

the Village Commons beginning October 24.  If you take a photo at the NLSD 122 display, send it to the 

email scarecrowpics@nlsd122.org so we can post our awesome school community on social media. 

 

Speaking of family fun, please check out the New Lenox PTO Website for lots of family fun!  Want to get 

involved AND win $1500 for your child’s school? Check out the attached flyer regarding a PTO meeting 

attendance contest.   

 

Fall also signifies the end of first trimester.  We appreciate the hard work put forth by our students!  A key 

component to their success is the partnership between home and school.  There is no better way to 

strengthen the relationship between home and school than by attending parent/teacher conferences.  Please 

see the information below regarding parent/teacher conferences. 

 

On Monday, October 31, 2022, parents will sign up for parent/teacher conferences using PTC Wizard. We 

will offer parents a choice of either an in-person or ZOOM parent/teacher conference.  Please refer to the 

assigned in-person and ZOOM times when scheduling your conference.  ZOOM links will be shared closer 

to the conference date. 

The Parent/Teacher Conference Schedule is as follows: 

Cherry Hill 

• In-person offered on Friday, November 18, 2022:    12:00 PM - 2:30 PM 

• In-person offered on Monday, November 21, 2022:    12:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

• ZOOM offered on Tuesday, November 22, 2022:             8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Kindergarten 

• In-person offered on Friday, November 18, 2022:    8:00 AM - 2:30 PM 

• In-person offered on Monday, November 21, 2022:    12:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

• ZOOM offered on Tuesday, November 22, 2022:              8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Grades 1-3:  Parents can request ZOOM by contacting their child’s teacher 

• In-person offered on Monday, November 21, 2022:    12:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

• In-person offered on Tuesday, November 22, 2022:           8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Grades 4-8 

• In-person offered on Monday, November 21, 2022:     12:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

• ZOOM offered on Tuesday, November 22, 2022:               8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

 

Directions for signing up for conferences will be sent via School Messenger  

on Friday, October 28, 2022. 

 

A sincere thank you for a successful first trimester! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lori R. Motsch, Ed.D  

Superintendent 
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